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06. February 2024

Traffic

Bridge railings are being renewed // Closure for around four weeks
The bridge for pedestrians and cyclists between Reeser Straße and Schwanenstraße will be
renovated from Tuesday, 6 February. The bridge railings will be replaced. The bridge is
expected to be fully closed for four weeks for the work.

The nearest crossing point for pedestrians and cyclists is at the Bocholt-West vocational
college.
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